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The PCT’s role is to commission services that will benefit the health of the people of 
Derby City.  The PCT has a responsibility to ensure that all patients have access to 
quality primary care services. 

 
Derby Lane Medical Practice 
 
Derby Lane Medical Practice will complete their relocation to 1 Hastings Street, 
Derby during later September or early October.   
 
 
Clarence Road Surgery 
 
Dr Iqbal, the contractor at Clarence Road Surgery, is seeking a potential alternative 
site within the Normanton/Peartree area.  Details are not yet available about the 
potential locations, however, the PCT and practice will ensure all parties are involved 
and advised when a definite option is identified. 
 
 
Extended Hours 
 
All of the PCT’s 32 practices are now offering extended hours provision in line with 
the National Specification.  This ensures half an hour consultation time per thousand 
registered patients for pre-bookable routine appointments.  
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